2O
GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
DIRECTORATE OF FOOD PROCESSING

D= MEGHALAYA::SHILLONG

No.DOFP- 65/2022-23/23-24/491 Dated Shillong, the 15" June, 2023

NOTICE

This is to bring to the notice of all interested food processing entrepreneurs who wish to avail
the packaging subsidy that the subsidized rate has been revised to 50% from the previous

75% with effect from 16™ June 2023, for implementation of Directorate of Food Processing
Scheme sanctioned from 2021-22 onwards.

This is for favour of your kind information and needful.

Sd/-
Officer on Special Duty,
Directorate of Food Processing
Meghalaya, Shillong.

Memo No.DOFP- 65/2022-23/23-24/491-A Dated Shillong, the 15™ June, 2023
Copy to:
1. All District Horticulture Officers for favour of your kind information and needful.
2. Technical Associate of all the Districts for favour of your kind information and
needful.

3. InTown solution for favour of your kind information and needful.

Officer on ial Duty,
Directorate of Food Processing
Meghalaya, Shillong.

Website: www.dofpmeghalaya.org
Email ID: dofpmeghalava@gmail.com Ph. No - 3642951132




